
Info Flash - CSSF 19/731  
Info Flash - Sending Service Update : action required 

  

Date:18/02/2020 

Dear client, 

The CSSF has recently released the new 19/731 circular introducing new reportings for credit institutions. 

As from the 18/02/2020, you will be able to transmit these new document types through the e-file 
transmission module as well as through your Sending Service. 

Please see below the actions required on your part. 

Who is concerned?  

All the users transmitting credit institutions reportings through the transmission module or the Sending 
Service. 

Impacts:  

For manual transmission 

No action required:  

 
No action is required on your part, you will be able to drag and drop your report on the e-file transmission 
module as previously.  

For automatic transmission 

Sending service update required: 

 
You will have to update your Sending Service to the version 4.11.1 to be able to transmit reports built 
according to the new reports through the Sending Service. 

For more information regarding how to update your Sending Service, please refer to our wiki by following 
the link below. 

https://e-file.lu/wiki/index.php/Sending_Service#Update  

Additional Assistance required? 

For any contractual questions:  

https://e-file.lu/wiki/index.php/Sending_Service#Update


Email:  

BusinessRelationshipDevpt.ClientServiceMgt@fundsquare.net  

For any technical questions: 

Client Support & Operations Desk 

Email:  

cso.desk@fundsquare.net  

Phone: +352 28370 211 

With best regards, 

mailto:BusinessRelationshipDevpt.ClientServiceMgt@fundsquare.net
mailto:cso.desk@fundsquare.net

